
Dear Library Discussion Group Members, 

I hope this message finds you well. As we prepare for our upcoming meeting, we would love to 

hear your suggestions for books to discuss. 

Please take a moment to think about titles that have inspired you, sparked your curiosity, or 

simply made you think. We want to ensure our discussions are engaging and diverse. 

You can reply to this email with your suggestions or bring them to our next meeting. 

Thank you for your participation! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position/Role] 

[Library Name] 


